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Comments: I am strongly against the proposed roller coaster in the Sandia Mountains. This is public land and is

much better served as an outdoor recreation (hiking and  biking) area. The roller coaster has the potential to

increase the traffic up the Crest road in the summer many-fold and therefore impact wildlife, road cyclists, and

sightseers. Any more development in this area will negatively impact wild nature of the area.


